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FOOTBALL SEASON
Homecoming is right around the 
corner.  Please reach out to Mrs. 
Frugoli or myself if you would like 
to get involved with homecoming.  
We will be having a homecoming 
meeting Monday, Sept. 23rd at 
8pm in the UGC.

IMPORTANT: We are all busy and 
involved in many activities.  Please 
remember that football practices 
are important to attend for many 
reasons.  The safety is the top 
priority and if you are not attending 
practices it is hard to learn the 
plays and to play safely.

FOOTBALL BOOSTERS

Do you want to be a part of the 
football program?  Come join our 
booster club.  We are planning 
homecoming!!!  Join us compete 
this link to be a part of our 
boosters. SPC Boosters
Next Meeting Sept 23rd, 8pm 
UGC.

Coaches Registration
If you would like to coach or be an 
assistant coach for any of our SPC 
sports please complete the link 
below and make sure you are 
compliant with virtus.  You need to 
be compliant to be assigned a 
team.
Coach Registration
Coach Requirement
If you have any questions please 
contact Athletic Director

LET’S GO TIGERS

School Policy
Parents please know that when 
we are in the parks at our 
athletes sporting events we are to 
clean up after ourselves.  I am 
asking before you leave to make 
sure all garbage is picked up.  If 
you bring snacks please remind 
your athletes to throw it in the 
garbage when done. Athletic 
handbook.

Conference Help

The conference is looking for 
parent volunteers at the cross 
country meets.  We need a 
minimum of 8 volunteers from 
4pm-6:30pm  If you are interested 
in helping our school at the cross 
country meet please let me now.

The Rabbit
The conference is looking for 
someone to be the rabbit at our 
meets.  You lead the runners so 
they know the course.  You can run 
it or ride a bike.  There is a small 
stipend if you are interested in 
being the rabbit.  There are 4 
races.

First Homecoming
Cross Country

SOCCER
Soccer season ends Sept 28th 
and playoffs are immediately after 
starting on Monday.  Be on the 
lookout for the schedule.

8th Grade Spotlight
The 8th grade soccer teams will 
be having their spotlight games 
this Saturday, Sept. 21st.  The 
game begins at 3pm.  Come out 
and cheer on your soccer teams.  
8th grade parents if you have any 
questions please reach out to me, 
Nicole O’Connor and Ann de 
Tagyos.

Cross country
Cross country had their first 
conference meet this past Friday.  
The JV Boys took first place and 
the JV Girls took 2nd place.  
Brendan Murphy took over all 1st 
place for the JV Boys.
The next cross country meet is this 
Friday at 4:30pm

CSCC Conference
Basketball season is almost ready 
to start.  If you did not register and 
still want to play please let me 
know ASAP.  Season Starts Oct. 
8th and games at the end of Oct.

https://forms.gle/CcaC3oUPq5fxT1Jr9
https://forms.gle/MGB1aiksmBVNxr3c6
https://www.spc-school.net/athletics/athletics-forms-and-registration
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1e_7fUe4_uMz2qfPXgi6RomIRgldPHDMGosv6V7Nn46M/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1e_7fUe4_uMz2qfPXgi6RomIRgldPHDMGosv6V7Nn46M/edit?usp=sharing

